



Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Jo Padfield BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

2 01256 350313

Email: parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.co.uk

5th November 2024

Dear Parents of children in Butterfly Class,

We are really excited to tell you that Mrs Way and her husband are expecting a baby in March 2025. We are sure that you will join with us in sending our best wishes to them both and we look forward to meeting their new baby once he or she arrives.

We are currently making plans to cover Mrs Way's maternity leave and we will let you know who will be covering Butterfly Class in her absence as soon as these plans are finalised.

With very best wishes.

SBooman

Sue Boorman

Headteacher

Jo Padfield

Deputy Headteacher













